
Important
Information

Financial
Assistance for

Small Businesses
As always, Farmers Bank of Willards remains open for business and will
provide every resource available to assist our small business customers. 

 
In connection with Governor Hogan's Office and other State and Local
Agencies, we have been asked to provide a link to our small business

customers for access to financial assistance.
 

This link provides access to various resources, where you can apply for low-
interest State and Federal Loan programs (which includes Sussex Cty, DE), as
well as grant money to accommodate Maryland small businesses through

the next few months of the COVID-19 crisis.
 

Together we will work through this difficult time.
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https://govstatus.egov.com/md-coronavirus-business



